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Village Updates – May 2020 
 

Village of Rock Springs 
PO Box 26, Rock Springs, WI  53961 

www.rockspringswi.com  T: (608)522-5700  C: (608)963-8082 

Office Hours: Tues 7 AM to 3 PM & Thurs 7:30 AM to 4:30 PM 

 
 

Fluoride Update 
The Village Board decided at the April board meeting to discontinue fluoride from 
the Village water system.  The Fluoride pump is currently not working properly.  The 
pump will not be repaired or replaced at this time.  If you have questions or 
concerns, please call the Village Office. 

 
COVID-19 Updates 
The Village Office will remain “By Appointment Only”.  The office will re-open as soon 
as Governor Evers removes or revises his restrictions.  As of right now, Safer At Home 
is in place until May 26, 2020.  The Village Clerk is working from home and can be 
reached at any time by calling 608-963-8082 or by e-mail at 
villageofrocksprings@gmail.com.  Water/Sewer bills can be paid the following ways: 
online, ACH, mail, or drop box at the Rock N Stop.   
 
The Village Board is still conducting meetings via the GoToMeeting platform.  This 
allows for residents to either join the meeting online or by phone.  All login details 
will be attached to the agenda.  You can find the agenda in the following locations: 
Village Office Door, Rock N Stop bulletin board, and online at 
www.rockspringswi.com.  If you would like to know when an agenda is posted, we 
encourage you to “Subscribe to Updates” on the Village Website.   
 

Flood Recovery 
We have had a lot of questions regarding the HMGP Buy Out Program.  
Unfortunately, we do not have a timeframe on the buy out program yet.  We are told 
it is in FEMA’s hands right now and the State is waiting for them to finish reviewing 
the application.  As soon as the Village receives information, we will share it with 
those affected. 
 
The New Community Center is also slowly progressing.  We are waiting on FEMA to 
tell us buyout amounts on the old community center.  The Village cannot progress to 
far without this commitment from FEMA.     

 

 

  

 Upcoming Village Events 

  May 18, 2020 

Public Hearing for CDBG-PF 

Grant Application 

(Online/Phone Only) @ 

6:45PM 

May 18, 2020 

Utility & General Board 

Meeting (Online/Phone 

Only) 7:00PM. 

June 15, 2020 

Utility & General Board 

Meeting 

 

 
New Village Board Member 
 

Please help us welcome Pat Duffin 
to the Village Board.  His term 
started April 21, 2020.  You can 
reach Pat Duffin at  
pduffin@centurytel.net 
 
All Village Board information is 
available on the website. 
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